
 

 

 
Many of the preceptors at PCSP go above and beyond what is required of them and we want to recognize their efforts. 

The Office of Experiential Education and Experiential Program Review Committee (EPRC) have created a credentialing 

process to increase the recognition of our exceptional preceptors. To become eligible for the Master Preceptor level, the 

preceptor should submit all materials and CV to the OEE by November 1 each year. Master Preceptors are recommended 

for adjunct faculty status in January and recognized at the White Coat Ceremony in August.  

 

Benefits and Recognition   Requirements and Standards 
PRECEPTOR 

 

o Certificate upon completion of New 

Preceptor Orientation 

o Preceptor Pin 

o Live CE opportunities at Preceptor 

Workshops 

o Full preceptor access to library 

resources 

o Recognition at White Coat Ceremony in 

August 

 

o Completion of new preceptor modules 

o Preceptor syllabi on file 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MASTER PRECEPTOR 
 

o Preceptor Pin 

o Live CE opportunities at Preceptor 

Workshops 

o Full preceptor access to library 

resources 

o Recognition at White Coat Ceremony in 

August 

o Adjunct faculty appointment 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

o Meets all preceptor requirements  

PLUS 

o Active preceptor for PCSP for 5 years 

o Precept minimum of 20 students over 

previous 5 years (set based on average) 

o Attend one preceptor workshop once 

every 5 years 

o Student evaluation average consistently 

above 4.5  

[Tracked by OEE] 
 

PLUS 5 of the following: 

o Recognition by your organization or a 

pharmacy organization for performance 

o Board Certification 

o Residency training and/or teaching 

certificate 

o Active involvement in state or national 

organization 

o Sustained active community service 

o Completion of ASHP Preceptor 

Playbook  

o Awarded PCSP Preceptor of the Year 
[Documentation submitted by preceptor] 


